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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I am pleased to welcome you to the 115™ Annual
Session of The North Enoree Educational & Missionary Baptist Association of Greenville and
Spartanburg Counties.

Your organization’s history of faith and fellowship is a testament to your commitment to
Christian values and promoting spiritual growth in your communities. From your service to your
individual churches to your outreach and ministries to those in need, you demonstrate the
compassion and grace that help better the lives of others. As you give thanks for the
achievements of the past and look forward to a bright future, I hope you will reflect on the many
people who have found hope and inspiration through your words and deeds.

Michael and I wish you all the best for a rewarding session. God bless.

My very best,




